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RE: Petition of Tennessee Wastewater Systems, Inc. to Reclassify Specific Resort
Areas in Sevier County from Residential to Commercial. (Docket No. 06-00259).

Dear Mr. Pickney:

A Petition was filed in this Docket on October 10, 2006. To assist the Authority in its
review of Tennessee Wastewater Systems, Inc.’s to reclassify the rate structure for the
following properties; Ussery #1, Hidden Springs, Eagle Crest, Starr Crest II, The
Highlands, Falling Waters, Black Bear Ridge Resort and Smokey Cove, please provide the
following information:

1. Do you bill the property management companies for each of these properties?

2. Please provide copies of bills for the most recent three months for all properties
that you are requesting to be reclassified.

3. Please indicate the amount of rate increase that customers will realize as a result of
this reclassification. (What exactly are they paying now and what will they be
paying once the bill is reclassified based on the average of the last three months
activity or flow?)

4. Are there any residential properties being serviced by these areas presently that
would not be considered as commercial?

5. Please provide a copy of the proposed notice to the customers of the change in rates
from Residential to Commercial and the effective date of the proposed change.

Please provide your response no later than 2:00 P.M. on Tuesday, November 14, 2006 and
reference Docket No. 06-00259. In accordance with TRA rules, submit either one original
and thirteen (13) written copies of your response or an original and four (4) written copies
and an electronic version.
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Should you have any questions regarding this request, please contact Patsy Fulton at 615-
741-2904 ext. 193.

Sincerely,

Darlene Standley

Chief of Utilities Division
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